June 2, 2005

Dear Doctor Mike,

I just wanted to tell you how much I feel better since coming to see you every week. When I was 6 months old, I had really bad ear infections. It bothered me at night and so I had a hard time sleeping. My mommy and daddy also slept very little because they were trying to make me feel better when I couldn't sleep.

They decided to take me to see an ear specialist. He basically told me over time things would eventually get better. But nothing was done to help me in my present condition. My parents tried antibiotics again and again, but nothing ever got better.

Then one day my mommy's friend recommended that we come to see you and that it would really help. Well, immediately I began to feel better. My ears didn't bother me and to this day don't bother me. Now that I am 2 years old, I can say that coming to see you was the best thing that has ever happened to me.

Not only have you been really nice to me, but your office staff has been really nice, too. They are my friends.

Thanks for helping me!

Doyle Piper IV

